
AMERICAN LEGION POST 409 

        757 SAN MATEO AVE 

      SAN BRUNO, CA  94066 

 

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 8641, San Bruno, CA 94066                                                            December 1, 2023 

Editor - Kathy Cole  650 455 5632 

E-mail: alpost409@sanbrunocable.com                                                 

OFFICERS FOR POST #409                                            

Commander: Steve Harden 650 952 9329 Service Officer: Steve Pitocchi 707 228 8999 

1st Vice Comdr:  Joe Munoz 650 465 3509 Chaplain: Kevin Michelini 

2nd Vice Comdr:  Joe Garcia Sgt at Arms: Lynn Berliner 

3
rd 

  Vice Comdr: Mike Porrazzo                                      Finance Officer: Lonnie Sopko 

                                                                                          Adjutant: Steve Levine 

 

From the Commander: Steve Hardin 

 

Happy Holidays!  I hope all of you had a wonderful Thanksgiving.  Since we are nearing 

the end of the calendar year I need to keep beating the drum that we really do need to 

have our “at large” members who are able come to the meetings and participate in Legion 

and Post management activities.  Presently there are only 3-5 members involved and 

helping us to keep the Post open.  In addition, we could use your ideas and time to do 

programs for veterans and our communities.  So please as you go through your holidays 

and start formulating your New Year’s resolutions, consider making one of your 

resolutions to become active in the Legion. 

  

Our next meeting which will be on December 13
th
 will be our annual Christmas party.  So 

bring yourself and your significant other to the Post that evening and join us.  Drinks and 

hor’s doeuvres will be at 5:00 p.m. and Dinner will be at 6:00 p.m.  I look forward to 

seeing you there and also looking forward to meeting members who are coming to the 

Post for the first time. 

  

If we don’t get to meet, have a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.   Be safe. 

 

We want to say Happy Birthday to Randy ODell who is celebrating his birthday in 

December. 
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